
Dear Parents/Carers,
TechyTots – After-School Classes
Thursday - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 3.45 - 4.45

TechyTots is delighted to be continuing to bring classes to your school this year.

TechyTots offers a fun way to teach kids coding by combining technology with play.
Learning to code helps develop important skills such as creativity, critical thinking,
problem-solving, sequencing, concentration, and confidence. Our goal is to introduce
children to coding at a young age to prepare them for today's tech-driven world. We provide
fun and interactive classes where children can explore coding using robots and the latest
toys. We incorporate unplugged activities that help children learn problem-solving skills and
sequences in an educational and fun way.

TechyTots sessions will be running on Thursday afternoon’s 3.45 - 4.45. And are open to all
boys in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2.
The Cost for the term is £120
Thursday’s 19/09/24 - 05/12/24 (No Class 24/10 & 31/10 due to half term)

To book your child's space please go to
https://www.bookthatin.com/link/JCCTAZ

And Select Homefield Preparatory School

There are a limited number of spaces available and these will be
offered on a first-come first-served basis.

TechyTots Sutton and Cheam
Admin.Sutton@techytots.co.uk
www.techytots.co.uk
07951267677

https://www.bookthatin.com/link/JCCTAZ
http://www.techytots.co.uk

